
Overbrook Preschool        
4131 N. High St. Columbus, OH 43214   (614) 261-1029      

www.overbrookpreschool.com 

 

                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                    2018-2019 School Year 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We are pleased that you are considering Overbrook Preschool for your child.  Enclosed you will find information 

explaining our program and an Enrollment Application form for the following school year. If your child is moving on to 

kindergarten next year please pass on the information to a friend!  

 

We offer a variety of half day and full day options.  We also offer Lunch Bunch for children 3 and older.  Lunch Bunch 

is an opportunity to extend the preschool day and gives the children more time for large motor and classroom play 

after eating with their friends.  Parents provide their child’s lunch.  Lunch Bunch is offered every day after the 

morning session or before the afternoon session for an additional fee.  Please fill out the Lunch Bunch Enrollment 

Application if your child will be attending Lunch Bunch or full day preschool. 

 

Priority enrollment is given to current families and Overbrook Church members.  To get your first class choice you are 

encouraged to get your application in promptly.  Priority enrollment begins February 12th, 2018 at 8 A.M.  Enrollment 

will open to new families on February 26 th, 2018 at 8 A.M. 
 

 

The monthly proposed rates for 2018-2019 are as follows:   

     

  

2 half-days $170.00 (2½ & 3 year olds)   

    3 half-days $210.00 (3, 4 & 5 year olds) 

     5 half-days $310.00 (5 year olds) 

    3 full-days $420.00 (4 year olds) 

    Lunch Bunch $20.00/Month for each weekday chosen  

                                  
 

 

If you need additional copies of the Enrollment Application for another child or for a friend’s child, please call the 

office and we will be happy to send one to you. 
 

If you have any questions concerning enrollment, please feel free to call us at (614) 261-1029. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Robyn Bally 

Director 
 

http://www.overbrookpreschool.com/

